B A

Special Events & Economic Development

Date: April 21, 2020
Subject: Park Silly Sunday Market 2020 Cancellation

Kate McChesney, Executive Director — Park Silly Sunday Market

On April 20, 2020, Park City Municipal Corporation (PCMC/City) received Park Silly Sunday
Market's (PSSM) letter of cancellation notice.

Due to Summit County Joint Public Health Order 2020-03, and Unforeseen Circumstances
(section 18 of the City Service Agreement) regarding the impacts of COVID19, the City and
PSSM mutually acknowledge the cancellation of the 2020 season is the best way to move
forward given the uncertainty of future scope, rules/regulations and financial commitments for
Mass Gatherings and Special Events.

The parties agree to release all commitments as outlined in City Service Agreement for the
2020 season. This includes but is not limited to Use Areas, Dates, Timelines, and Development
of Supplemental Plans, Marketing, Financial and Insurance requirements. PSSM shall work in
coordination with the City and partners such as the Historic Park City Alliance and Park City
Chamber to inform the public and guests of the cancellation.

As of the date of this letter, to memorialize the request for cancellation of the 2020 Park Silly
Sunday Market, both parties acknowledge the cancellation of the 2020 season as outlined
above, and the intent to continue the event per the City Service Agreement in 2021 and 2022.
The parties will work in good faith in the future to develop Supplemental Plans for future years
along timelines as described in the City Services Agreement. Unless affirmatively modified by
agreement of both parties, Supplemental Plans for future years will follow the plan for the
previous Market season.

Acknowledgement

Kate!l McChesney|, Executive Director
Municipal Corporation Park Silly Sunday Market



